Letter from Jennie McIntosh
Jennie McIntosh
Braeside
East Williamston
Tenby SA70   8RU

31 January, 2020

The Secretary
East Williamston Community & Hall Association
4 Elveston Drive
East Williamston
SA70 8PW

Dear Tony,

Please could you pass on to the officers and members of East Williamston Community and Hall Association (the Trustees) my very sincere thanks for the lovely flowers they sent me to mark the end of my time as a holding trustee.

It has been a privilege to serve on the committees of both the old and new hall and to be a holding trustee of the latter.  The current hall appears to be going from strength to strength and there will be much to look back on and celebrate as it reaches its 20th anniversary.  I wish all who are involved in its running and activities continuing success and hope it will go from strength to strength as an asset to the whole East Williamston Community.

Yours sincerely,



Jennie McIntosh

